
 

 

  

 

 

The Students’ Council wishes to thank 

all the students of Doora NS & their 

families for their support of our first 

Student Council fundraiser last year.  

On Monday 19th December, the 

Students Council will travel to Ennis 

Educate Together NS to distribute 

presents to 38 Ukrainian children who 

have been forced to flee their homes. 

We hope that we can help bring the 

magic of Christmas to them this year.  

As you can see from our flyer, our next 

fundraiser takes place next Wednesday 

in Aid of Cystic Fibrosis Ireland. We 

thank you in advance for your support 

of this great cause.  

We’ve been busy preparing lots of 

music, songs, poetry and drama to 

entertain you next week. We look 

forward to seeing you in Doora Church 

on Tuesday @ 11:30am for our 

Christmas Concert.  

Finally, on behalf of the students’ 

Council, we want to wish all our parents 

and the staff in Doora NS a Merry 

Christmas & a Happy New Year.  

Fionn Enright & Róisín Murphy 
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